Meeting Cancellation

Meeting Cancellation Notice

In response to requests from applicants that consideration of their
project be delayed for one month, the Planning Board will not
hold a meeting on January 20, 1998.

The next regular meeting of the Planning Board is scheduled for
Tuesday, February 17, 1998 and a workshop will be held on
February 3rd.

The Town of Cape Elizabeth will be holding an Orientation
session for the Planning Board, Zoning Board, and Conservation
Commission on January 20th beginning at 7:00 p.m.

For more information, please contact the Town Planner at 799-
0115.
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